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Dear Sir / Madam 
 
PROPOSED SUBMISSION ADUR LOCAL PLAN 
 
Thank you for consulting the Highways Agency on the proposed submission Adur Local 
Plan.  
 
As you will be aware, today the Transport Secretary and Chief Secretary to the 
Treasury announced the Road investment strategy. This changes one of the main 
assumptions behind the Local Plan in terms of the A27 Trunk Road. Please can we 
arrange a meeting to discuss how this announcement affects the Adur Local Plan? 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Cleaver 
NDD Asset Development Team – West Sussex 
Email:  
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